

TONAWANDA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

100 HINDS STREET
TONAWANDA, NEW YORK 14150
716-694-7784-Phone 716-695-8738-Fax



February 24, 2023

Dear Warrior Parent/Guardian:

Earlier this school year our District released a survey to gather interest from parents/guardians regarding their willingness to volunteer to serve on a variety of committees that take place at various times during the school year.

Our District has used the list of respondents to represent the parent/guardian perspective in committees, interviews, and meetings throughout the year. Although not all respondents were contacted to serve in these capacities, we have included numerous parents/guardians to represent their stakeholder group.

We are again soliciting parent/guardian interest in volunteering to serve in these capacities when needed by the district. We understand that throughout a year the availability and interest in volunteering may change among our parents/guardians. Please <u>CLICK HERE</u> to complete the parent volunteer opportunities survey.

Our effort and intent is to include as many interested parents/guardians that represent our community to serve on our committees. In most instances the District selects two to four parents/guardians to represent this stakeholder group. Unfortunately, not every respondent will be selected to serve.

Thank you for your past interest and/or future interest to support our District in providing a "parent voice" to the many aspects of our District.

Sincerely,

Timothy A. Oldenburg, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

At A. Oll-